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From The Desk of Rev. Beth 
 

Dear Friends, 
 
Summer has always been a season of wonder and 
discovery and adventure for me. I love the warm 
weather, the sunshine, the long days. There is so much to 
look forward to: whether it’s a family vacation, a road 
trip, concert, a day on the beach, cookout with friends on 
a long summer night, or a sunny Sunday morning of 
Summer Worship!  
 
I remember taking my son to the beach for the first time 
after we moved here back in 2012. He was fascinated by 
everything!  Everything is so fresh and new!  He 
reminded me to take time for awe.  He was content to 

watch the waves coming in, covering the rocks, and occasionally coming up to splash me with 
cold saltwater.  Five years later, he is still just as fascinated by the ocean, and it is just as 
fascinating for me to watch him.  His attention and awe remind me to slow down and be present 
to the ebb and flow of life.  
 
His delight reminds me of the words of the poet William Blake in “Auguries of Innocence”:  
 “To see a World in a Grain of Sand  
 And a Heaven in a Wild Flower  
 Hold Infinity in the palm of your hand  
 And Eternity in an hour”  
 
Sharon Salzberg writes that, “Genuine awe connects us with the world in a new way.” I think this 
is also true of God. Awe connects us with God in new ways as we revive our appreciation of God’s 
creating ruach – breath-, God’s amazing people, God’s presence in our experiences, in “lo 
cotidiano” the daily ordinary objects and encounters that make up our days.  
 
Summer is a wonderful season to reconnect with our sense of awe. Salzberg writes that, “It is 
never too late to turn on the light. […] a shift in perspective doesn't depend on how long you've 
held on to the old view.  When you flip the switch in that attic, it doesn't matter whether it’s been 
dark for ten minutes, ten years or ten decades. The light still illuminates the room and banishes 
the murkiness, letting you see the things you couldn't see before. 
It’s never too late to take a moment to look.”  
 
That is my invitation to you as we move into the season of summer: let the light in!  Take a 
moment to look!  Make time to reconnect with awe in the ways that are most meaningful to you: 
the evening song of crickets, an ice cold drink on a warm day, a day on the beach with a good 
book, wherever God is leading you into awe, take time to savor the moment!  
 
In Christ, 
Rev. Beth 



 

 

 

 

Ukulele Hymn Summer Camp  
Monday, July 31st – Thursday, August 3rd  

6:30pm – 8:00pm! 
 

The cost is $20 per camper to cover the cost of supplies. (Camper will need to bring their own ukulele.).  
 

Name:  __________________________________ 
 
Address:  __________________________________ 
    
   __________________________________ 

 
Phone #:   __________________________________ 
 
Contact E-mail:  __________________________________ 
 
Skill Level (Please Circle):  Beginner  Intermediate  Advanced 

 
Please fill out this form and return it (with your payment of $20) to the church office 

(Monday through Thursday between 9 AM and 1 PM) no later than July 26th at Central 
Square Church, 71 Central Square to register. Call the church office at 508-697-6016 with 

questions. 
 

This camp is open to all ages and abilities. 

 
 



Rev. Beth will be away on vacation July 18- July 30.  Rev. Kathryn Henderson, a trusted 

colleague of Rev. Beth’s, will be doing pastoral coverage while she is away.  Rev. Kathryn 

works with spiritual and bereavement support at Community VNA Hospice Care in Attleboro. 

She loves studying and discussing biblical theology and spiritual practices, and helping people 

find a meditation/prayer practice that is a good fit. Kathryn is delighted to be worshipping with 

Central Square Congregational Church, UCC.  

 

 
 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Join us for a special Worship service in Music Alley on Sunday, August 13th at 
10:00 AM! 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

From the Board of Trustees 
Great news!  
We have a signed Sales agreement for the Parsonage, closing later this summer! Realtor 
Beth Basler has done a great job in taking care of all the requirements for the sale, which 
should make the sale closing go well. 
A special thank you to the Women’s Guild and Fellowship for their help in cleaning the 
Parsonage to get it ready for sale. 



News from Growth 
 
 

 
 
 

 



 
 

Join us every Thursday night in Music Alley for family friendly nights of good 
music, good food, and fellowship from 5:00 PM to 8:00 PM! 

 
The lineup: 

 
July 6th: Kristen Long 

 

July 13th: Step Back Band  
(Featuring our own Ed Buckland!) 

 

July 20th: Butch McCarthy & The Gentlemen of Leisure 
 

July 27th: Four in a Row 
 

August 3rd: The Just Two Trio & In Spirit 
 

August 10th: Professor Harp 
 

August 17th: The Basement Savers & Radio Silence 
 

August 24th: Male Bonding Band 
 

August 31st: Andy & Judy & Roxanne Pepe 
 

September 7th: Whiskey In The Jar 
 

Meet us in the alley!  
(50 Central Square, Located next to Town Hall) 

 



Classifieds 
 

 
 
Sally Burke is interested in caring for people in the home on an “as needed” basis. She is 
retired from a nursing career of 35 years as a RN in a hospital setting and have other varied 
experiences. She’s been a Bridgewater resident for 48 years. Fee is negotiable. If interested, 
please call her at 508-697-2832 first, or 508-932-6317. 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Our local coffee supplier, Mike Shea’s Coffee, is currently seeking someone to work in their 
roastery from 9 AM to 1 PM, 2 or 3 days a week. They are also seeking someone to do local 
deliveries 830 AM to 1230 PM, a couple of days for now. If interested, contact John Shea at 
774-929-5234 or email him at john@mikesheas.com! 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Safety Assurance for Independent Living 

(Brought to you by the Plymouth County Sheriff’s Department) 
Security, Independence, and Peace of Mind with just a FREE phone call! 

Call 800-622-4300 for more information and/or to sign up! 
 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Do you have a service or a job opportunity that you’d like to offer to the congregation? 
Submit your classified ad by emailing office@csccucc.com! 

mailto:john@mikesheas.com
mailto:office@csccucc.com


 

 

 

 
 

A Stillspeaking Journey Through the Holy Land 

A Two Week Trip to Israel, Palestine, and Jordan 

Led by Rev. Carol Hallman, United Church of Christ 
 

December 29 to January 11, 2018 

$3,992 per person 

Deadline to register July 14, 2017 
 

On this adventure we will not only have the opportunity to walk in the footsteps of 

Jesus and many other ancestors of faith but also see how God is still speaking in the 

Holy Land today. We will meet with Rev. Naim Ateek with Sabeel Ecumenical Liberation 

Theology Center in East Jerusalem, politicians from various points on the political 

spectrum, and meet others who are actively involved in peacemaking. On our journey 

we will be shepherded by two guides, one Israeli and the other Palestinian, which will 

make this a unique opportunity for a continuing and deeper experience of our still 

speaking God.  

 

For more information, or to register for the trip, 

visit https://www.mejditours.com/open-tour/a-stillspeaking-journey-through-the-holy-

land/. 

 
 
 
 
 

https://www.mejditours.com/open-tour/a-stillspeaking-journey-through-the-holy-land/
https://www.mejditours.com/open-tour/a-stillspeaking-journey-through-the-holy-land/


 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

*This calendar is subject to change at any time. For the most up to date calendar at all times, please visit csccucc.org. 
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Central Square Congregational Church 

United Church of Christ 

71 Central Square 

Bridgewater, MA  02324 

 

Church Administration 

Pastor: Rev. Elizabeth Walden Stotts – csccpastor@hotmail.com 

Congregational Administrator: Ellen Atherton –  office@csccucc.com 

Sexton: Rich Sullivan 

Minister of Music: Julia Scott Carey 

Treasurer: Larry Brown   treasurer@csccucc.com 

Office telephone:  (508) 697-6016 

Website:  www.csccucc.org 

 

mailto:csccpastor@hotmail.com
mailto:office@csccucc.com
mailto:treasurer@csccucc.com
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